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Wendy Strangeway _

From: JOHN MCEACHEN

Sent: 19 October 2016 15:44

To: Planning |
Subject: Planning Application NYM/2016/0643/FL |

Thank you for your letter of 30 September re. the above planning application for work at Beech Hill, 3 Main
Road, Aislaby.

| write to record that we have no objections to the work outlined in the application. We as neighbours were
consulted and are kept up to date on developments.

The work seems to have enhanced the lie of the field and has in effect not made any great noticeable difference
to the original layout or use of the area.

John McEachen and Ruth Durbridge

5 Main Road

Aislaby

Whitby

Y021 1SW .
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